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Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pegasus Development Corporation (“Pegasus™), by its attorneys, hereby responds
to the letter dated October 27, 2004 from the Deputy Chief of the Satellite Division of the
International Bureau to counsel for Pegasus. In light of the passage of time and changed
circumstances with respect to its Ka-band systems, Pegasus now intends to pursue
licenses for single-band BSS systems at the 107°W and 117°W orbital locations. Pegasus
will apprise the FCC if in the future that decision changes.
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